Barb Burkee

R
From: Bob Zignego <bob@zignego.com:>
Sent: . Thursday, September 01, 2016 10:27 AM
To: Barb Burkee; Ann Marie Neff
Subject: Appeal

From: Bob Zignego [mailto:bob@zignego.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2016 10:24 AM

To: 'Steve Schaer’ <S5chaer@westalliswi.gov>

Cc: 'Tim Zignego' <timzig@zignego.com>; 'Zignego scott' <scott@zignego.com>; 'moison@axley.com’
<molson@axley.com>

Subject: Appeal

Steve,

Per our phone conversation | would like to file an appeal of the decision of the planning commission in the August 24"
meeting to deny Zighego Ready Mix the approval to construct 2 buildings and a sound wall. Per our phone conversation
this email should get this matter on the agenda for the September 6" common council meeting. It is my belief that the
planning commission denied Zignego's request unjustly. As one of the commission members questioned “so we are
denying this to use as leverage in the lawsuit?” It is my belief that had there not been an ongoing lawsuit between
Zignego Ready Mix and the City of West Alllis, the planning commission would have approved Zignego's request,
especially because it was approved prior to the meeting by staff.

A future email will ensue Iaymg out more detailed reasons for my appeal Please adv;se when the deadlme is for thls

- future-email-to be received.
Thanks

Bob Zignego
Zignego Ready Mix



